M E M O R A N D U M


Date:		October 17, 2022

To:		eliseo Residents, Family Members and Employees

From:	R Kevin McFeely, President & CEO

Re:		COVID Update 

We have been informed that three (3) Apartment residents and five (5) staff members have all tested positive for COVID. 

Under the updated guidelines, all residents and staff will isolate for ten (10) days. The new guidelines allow for removal from isolation after five (5) days if the person is current on their vaccines, which includes the most recent bivalent booster.   

Please continue to practice social distancing and the wearing of masks to reduce the risk of spreading this virus among our other residents and employees. I encourage you to obtain the bivalent booster as a way to protect you. While you may still test positive for COVID, the symptoms tend to be less severe and your isolation time is shorter. 
If you need any additional information of have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact any of our Department Directors.

Thank you.
